
  

 

215 N. 5th St. 
Burlington, IA  52601 

(319) 753-5281 
                                                                                                                     E-mail: donslarue@centurylink.net 
LODGE #84  –  IOWA’S OLDEST SINCE 1888                                           Artfarneys@aol.com 

 

ISSUE #113                             LODGE MEETINGS THURSDAY 5/4 & 5/17 @ 7:30                                    MAY 2012 
 

New Members 
In the month of April we signed up 2 new members.  They are Eugene Anderson, who was sponsored 
by Dale Carden, and Kirk Beckman, who was sponsored by Karl Daves.  We would like to welcome 
these new members and look forward to seeing you at club functions.        
 

Burlington Lodge #84 is turning 125! 
In March of 2013, the Lodge will be celebrating its 125th anniversary.  The officers are currently in the 
process of making plans for this historic event.  We would really like some help in planning this from 
some of our older members and PER’s.  Please contact Art Klein at the Lodge if you would like to 
participate.    

Elks National Foundation 
Well, the final numbers have been tabulated for 2011/2012 and our Lodge placed 2nd in the state, 
and 35th in the country.  A final push by Red Oak Lodge #1304 knocked us out of 1st place.  Many 
“Thanks” to all the members that donated this last year, and we are already working towards our goal 
this year.  Have you made your pledge yet?   

 
MAY BIRTHDAYS 

1st Rich Schnoebelen, PER                                                                                          3rd George Coffin           
12th Mandy Steele, Chaplain                                                                              21st Laurie Anne Sexton           
22nd Paul Fulton, Jr.                                                                                                                                            

 
MAY 11TH DINNER  

SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 
 

On Friday the 11th we will be serving Fried Chicken.  Please plan to attend and bring a prospective new member 
or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation so we can make 
sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.  
 
 

Save the Date - Sunday, June 24th is the Elks Lodge #84 Movie Night 
 

Everyone, keep the date open to come to the third movie night sponsored by our Elks 
Lodge. Our movie this year will be "Spaceballs". There will be games, prizes and fun 
for the whole family. We will need people to man the trailer, so if you would like to 
volunteer, please let us know. 
 
 

 
Honor Our Veterans 

 
Please remember to honor our veterans on Memorial Day! 



Start saving your items for the Elks Lodge Rummage Sale! 
 The end of June will be our 2nd rummage sale! 
 We need donations and people to help setup. 
 
Donations can be accepted at anytime. Please leave donations in the back room of the lodge. If you need items picked up, 
please call the lodge and leave a message. Donations can be clothes, dishes, knickknacks, furniture, pictures, books, 
linens, tools, games or anything else that you think may sell. Please make sure items are clean and in good repair. 
 
Monies collected from the Monies from Rummage sale will help pay for the building repairs. Left over clothing will be 
donated to the Veterans Clothing Drive. Left over miscellaneous will be donated to the Salvation Army, Hope Haven 
and The Battered Women’s Shelter. 
 
 
 


